
Dear Prayer Partners, 	 	 	 	 	 	                                     May 14, 2018


We trust you all are doing well. In the past couple of months the Lord allowed us to be in six mission 
conferences, have three Sunday meetings, and granted safety while driving to Canada, New York, 
South Carolina, and Virginia. We are humbled by all the love and sacrifice shown to us by hundreds of 
Christians we have met over the last few weeks. Every meal, note, gift, and smile has meant so 
much to us.

God has blessed in not only giving us great meetings, but allowed us to gain five new supporters! 
Praise the Lord for His provision! We are excited to be one step closer to moving to Alta Floresta!

Our hearts have been so encouraged to see dozens of doctrinally sound, growing, Independent Baptist 
Churches all across America. The Gospel still works, souls are still being saved, and lives are still 
being changed through the power of Christ!

Praises:
*Safety while driving nearly 3,000 miles 
*God’s provision in providing FIVE new supporters
*Specific needs met

Prayer Requests: 
*2019 to be filled with meetings
*We would be a blessing to all the pastors and churches we visit

Thank you all for your faithful prayers! The Lord has been so good to us!

Your Missionaries to Brazil,

Jed, Gloria, and Eliana Duarte


